
Lincoln South Rotary Club 

Policy on In-person Meetings During COVID 

Effective August 24, 2022 

Wearing masks and being vaccinated is a way to protect ourselves, our fellow Rotarians, 

and their families.  We have members who have loved ones who are at high risk 

because of pre-existing conditions, and we need to do our part to take the necessary 

precautions to protect each other. 

When the Lincoln-Lancaster County COVID dial is in the yellow or orange range, Lincoln 

South Rotary Club will continue to meet both in person and on Zoom.  Should the COVID 

dial reach the red range, meetings will only be conducted on Zoom (See speaker link in 

our Club newsletter or website for details on joining the meeting). 

Protocols for Meeting In-person: 

1) Masks will be required by all in-person attendees, except when eating or 

speaking from the podium. 

 

2) No person will attend if they are showing signs of illness or symptoms related to 

COVID 19 or its variants.  As a courtesy to other members, following an illness or 

symptoms we ask that you be tested for COVID before attending a meeting.   

 

3) People attending in-person need to be fully vaccinated.  People unvaccinated will 

attend by Zoom only.  This includes our speakers. 

 

4) Meeting cost of $17 is required to attend a meeting.  The meeting cost will be 

paid only online at the Lincoln South Rotary website. 

 

Lincoln South Rotary Club encourages everyone to get vaccinated.   

This policy will be reviewed at the time that the Lincoln-Lancaster County COVID dial 

returns to green. 


